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The Complete Guide to the Bible Suggests
techniques for writing stories that reflect
the principles of Christian faith while
avoiding the pitfalls that specifically apply
to religious fiction, and discusses business
questions
Christian Communities If you’re looking for
practical information to answer all your
“How?” “What?” and “Why?” questions about
money, this book is for you. Dave Ramsey’s
Complete Guide to Money covers the A to Z of
Dave’s money teaching, including how to
budget, save, dump debt, and invest. You’ll
also learn all about insurance, mortgage
options, marketing, bargain hunting and the
most important element of all―giving. This is
the handbook of Financial Peace University.
If you’ve already been through Dave’s nineweek class, you won’t find much new
information in this book. This book collects
a lot of what he’s been teaching in FPU
classes for 20 years, so if you’ve been
through class, you’ve already heard it! It
also covers the Baby Steps Dave wrote about
in The Total Money Makeover, and trust us―the
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Baby Steps haven’t changed a bit. So if
you’ve already memorized everything Dave’s
ever said about money, you probably don’t
need this book. But if you’re new to this
stuff or just want the all-in-one resource
for your bookshelf, this is it!
Joseph - Son of Jacob Suggests techniques for
writing stories that reflect the principles
of Christian faith while avoiding the
pitfalls that specifically apply to religious
fiction, and discusses business questions.
Kitesurfing The Ultimate Guide to Christian
Singleness covers a wide range of common
questions Christians singles often have. Why
am I still single? Is God calling me to a
life of singleness? How can I use this season
for God's glory? Is God punishing me with
singleness because of my past sins? How can I
find a godly spouse? This book is divided
into four sections which cover the common
phases of Christian singleness. It has 30
short chapters, each with three reflection
questions meant for small group Bible studies
or individual use.
The Complete Idiot's Guide to Christianity
Whether you are thinking about studying the
Bible for the first time or you’re simply
curious about its history and contents, you
will find everything you need in Essential
Torah. George Robinson, author of the
acclaimed Essential Judaism, begins by
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recounting the various theories of the
origins of the Torah and goes on to explain
its importance as the core element in Jewish
belief and practice. He discusses the basics
of Jewish theology and Jewish history as they
are derived from the Torah, and he outlines
how the Dead Sea Scrolls and other
archaeological discoveries have enhanced our
understanding of the Bible. He introduces us
to the vast literature of biblical
commentary, chronicles the evolution of the
Torah’s place in the synagogue service,
offers an illuminating discussion of women
and the Bible, and provides a study guide as
a companion for individual or group Bible
study. In the book’s centerpiece, Robinson
summarizes all fifty-four portions that make
up the Torah and gives us a brilliant
distillation of two thousand years of
biblical commentaries–from the rabbis of the
Mishnah and the Talmud to medieval
commentators such as Rashi, Maimonides, and
ibn Ezra to contemporary scholars such as
Nahum Sarna, Nechama Leibowitz, Robert Alter,
and Everett Fox. This extraordinary
volume–which includes a listing of the Torah
reading cycles, a Bible time line, glossaries
of terms and biblical commentators, and a
bibliography–will stand as the essential
sourcebook on the Torah for years to come.
Starting Out Right The best-selling
Denominations Comparison ebook contains a
side-by-side comparison of what 12 Christian
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denominations believe about God, the Trinity,
Jesus, and other spiritual issues. This easyto-read ebook summarizes the beliefs of the
different denominations on key topics and
includes a "Family Tree of Denominations"
which reveals the roots of today's
denominations. Denominations Comparison
includes a look at: Catholic, Orthodox,
Lutheran, Anglican, Presbyterian, Methodist,
Anabaptist, Congregational, Baptist,
Presbyterian, Churches of Christ, Adventist,
and Pentecostal churches. Each denomination
believes in the deity of Christ and the
importance of Scripture, so how are the
groups different? The Denominations
Comparison shows what denominations have in
common as well as where they differ. The
Denominations Comparison ebook compares 12
denominations on 11 different topics, such
as: •When it was founded and by whom •The
number of adherents in 2000 •How Scripture is
viewed •Who God is •Who Jesus is •How
individuals are saved •What happens after
death •The definition of the Church •How each
looks at the Sacraments •Other practices and
beliefs •The major divisions and trends
today. The Denominations Comparison ebook is
an excellent source for pastors and teachers
who want to present denominational beliefs in
a concise and focused manner. The full color
ebook organizes the denominations comparisons
in the order in which they came to be, first
covering the six liturgical denominations
followed by the six non-liturgical
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denominations. The Liturgical Churches
compared are: •Catholic •Orthodox •Lutheran
(Evangelical Lutheran Church of America; The
Lutheran Church-Missouri Synod) •Anglican
(Episcopal Church; Reformed Episcopal Church)
•Presbyterian (The Presbyterian Church (USA)
or PCUSA; The Presbyterian Church in America
or PCA) •Methodist Churches (United
Methodists Church; African Methodist
Episcopal; Free Methodists) The NonLiturgical Churches compared are: •Anabaptist
(The Mennonite Church; Church of the
Brethren; Amish) •Congregational (United
Church of Christ: The National Association of
Congregational Christian Churches; The
Conservative Congregational Christian
Conference) •Baptist (Southern Baptists,
American Baptists; National Baptists)
•Churches of Christ (Christian Church,
Disciples of Christ) •Adventist (Seventh-Day
Adventist Church, SDA, 7th Day Adventist)
•Pentecostal Churches (Assemblies of God;
Church of God in Christ) In addition to the
side-side comparison of the 12 Christian
denominations, the Denominations Comparison
ebook contains a list of 42 "Helpful Words to
Know" for studying denominational
differences. This list defines words such as:
Anabaptist, apocrypha, canon, Eucharist,
incarnate, pope, predestination, and puritan.
The Denominations Comparison ebook also
contains several helpful references, such as:
•Official web sites for major denominations
•General online references •Other web sites
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for the major traditions. Denominations
Comparison also contains a short summary on
the following Christian groups, their
founders, size, and denominational ties (if
applicable): •Calvary Chapel •Christian and
Missionary Alliance •Church of God •Church of
the Nazarene •Evangelical Covenant Church
•Evangelical Free Church of America
•International Church of the Foursquare
Gospel •Salvation Army •Vineyard Ministries
International Topical index: Adventists,
African Methodist
Episcopal,Anglican,Assemblies of God,
Baptists, Calvary Chapel, Catholic Church,
Charismatic, Church of Christ, Church of
England, Church of God, Congregational
Churches, Episcopal Church, Evangelical
Church, Foursquare Church, Free Methodists,
Holiness Churches, liberal denominations,
Lutheran Churches, Methodist Church, Orthodox
Church, Pentecostal Church, Presbyterian
Church, Quakers, Reformed Church, Roman
Catholicism, Salvation Army, Trinity, United
Methodist Church, Vineyard Churches,
Westminster Confession.
The Complete Idiot's Guide to Writing
Christian Fiction
Created on Purpose for Purpose Given the
wealth of English translations of the Bible
available today, how can anyone know which is
the right one for them? The options seem
overwhelming. Biblical scholar Ron Rhodes
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provides an easy-to-read guide that takes the
guesswork out of choosing a Bible. He
critiques the prominent theories of
translation, lets readers in on the debate
about gender-inclusive language, and
thoroughly covers the major English
translations from the King James Version to
the New Living Translation and everything in
between, including the two most recent Bibles
for Catholics. His examination of each
version includes the story behind the
translation the translation theory used the
intended readership pluses and minuses
comparisons with other translations A unique
feature is Rhodes' look at secondary factors
to keep in mind when choosing a Bible, such
as the type size, the quality of the paper,
the existence and placement of cross
references and other study helps, and the
types of bindings. The result is an
indispensable guide to help readers through
the maze of choosing the translation best
suited for them.
The Complete Guide to Grace Why are some
people not healed? What's the relationship
between sin and sickness? Is it possible to
heal memories? Active in healing ministry for
many years, Mark Pearson offers thorough and
balanced biblical teaching concerning
physical, emotional, and spiritual healing in
Christ. A priest in the Charismatic Episcopal
Church, Pearson brings together the basic
truths about healing from three streams of
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Christianity: sacramental, evangelical, and
charismatic/Pentecostal. Christian Healing
will help you understand: * Why the ministry
of healing is downplayed or rejected by some
in the church today* The devil's role in
illness* The four ways God works healing* The
deception and dangers of New Age* How to
introduce a healing ministry in your church
Written in a plain, user-friendly, and
understandable manner, this book will enable
you to fully grasp God as the Healer. Are you
ready for this revelation? "Whatever your
religious background, you will find Christian
Healing an excellent introduction to the
healing ministry if you are just getting
started, or an important addition to your
library even if you have been praying for the
sick for many years."-Francis MacNutt,
Director, Christian Healing Ministries,
Jacksonville, Florida About the author: Mark
Pearson, an Oxford graduate and clergyman for
more than thirty years, Mark Pearson id the
cofounder of New Creation Healing Center in
Plaistow, New Hampshire, which combines
medicine, biblical counseling, and prayer to
minister to body, soul, and spirit. A leader
of teaching and healing conferences around
the world, Pearson is the president and
cofounder of the Institute for Christian
Renewal, which seeks to help bring a balanced
spiritual renewal to churches and
individuals.
The Ultimate Guide to Christian Singleness An
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inspirational and instructional Bible lesson
about the life of Joseph the son of Jacob.
This story is about the shaping of God's
people and the developing of forgiveness,
generosity, love, understanding, and
leadership. Joseph, a type of Savior, sadly,
but out of necessity, had to experience the
full consequences of hatred and rejection
from his jealous and cruel brothers.When
Joseph saw the ten foreigners he recognized
them instantly; a déjà-vu experience
poignantly confronted him. Emotions engulfed
his being as the profound dreams he had had
as a young lad flooded back into his memory.
The brothers didn't recognize him because in
their minds Joseph existed only as a deep
repressed memory. So Joseph kept his identity
quiet and spoke officiously and suspiciously
to them.
A Compact Guide to the Christian Life
Interesting to read and easy to consult, The
Complete Guide to the Bible is a reliable,
jargon-free handbook for average people who
want to better understand the entire Bible.
Captivating writing along with beautifully
designed and illustrated pages entice readers
into the book and keep them lingering
throughout its 512 pages. This latest project
from Steve Miller, author of the best-selling
Who's Who and Where's Where in the Bible,
provides both the big-picture view of the
whole Bible and its individual books, as well
as fascinating detail on particular passages
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and topics.
Essential Torah The Only Comprehensive Guide
to the Prayer Life of Jesus Prayer was
essential to Jesus. Yet many Christians only
know the Lord's Prayer, unaware of the rich,
fertile prayer life he had while on earth.
With warmth and keen insight, Janet Holm
McHenry takes you on an engaging, vivid
journey through the 14 recorded prayers Jesus
prayed as well as his teachings on prayer and
his prayer practices. No matter our
backgrounds or ideas about how, when, and why
we should talk to God, we can learn from
Jesus's simple, vulnerable examples. This
unique, comprehensive guide to the prayer
life of Jesus provides background, context,
and a detailed look at each one of the
prayers of Jesus along with reflection
questions and Scripture-based prayers. As we
follow his example and take our problems to
him, we will, like him, grow closer to the
Father and find strength for our everyday
challenges.
Encounter Forget that old prejudice that men
only want to finish quickly and get it over
with. Cum! The Complete Guide to Orgasm shows
readers the way to even higher peaks of
sexual pleasure. Readers will learn how an
orgasm can be just the prelude to a whole
night of passionate sex: it's not just a
question of physical luck, but also of
experience and training. For many men, it's
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just a matter of acquiring the right
knowledge and letting their fantasies take
them there.
THE COMPLETE GUIDE TO BIBLE TRANSLATION Leap
for your life and discover the trills of
kitesurfing! Written by three-time world
champion and packed with over 500
photographs, this book covers first attempts
at getting afloat to snapping a 360. It is
the definitive guide to kitesurfing, covering
both mental and physical preparation with
fabulous photography showing every stage of
each manoevure. Like all watersports, safety
and preparation come first. The opening
chapters cover weather, location, preparation
of equipment, physical and mental warm-ups
and signals in the water. The main body of
the book introduces the reader to the basics
of getting into the water and the principles
of surfing on the wind: getting up, steering,
turning, controlling the kite and what to do
when you, inevitably, wipe out. Once the
rider has mastered surfing at high speed,
it’s time to start having some fun, with more
than 50 tricks covered in full step-by-step
detail from the basic chop hop to how to ride
huge waves and advanced moves like the back
to blind surface pass and the unhooked
downloop s-bend! The final sections of the
book introduce fitness and flexibility ideas
for kitesurfers and cover maintenance and
repair of equipment.
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Handbook of Denominations in the United
States CIG to Christianityhelps readers
define what Christianity is all about, from
the roots of Catholicism and the three
streams of Protestantism, to "Christianity
without borders"-fundamentalism,
evangelicalism, the Charismatic movement, and
"New Age" Christianity. Whether people are
searching for the right Christian church for
themselves or seeking to understand the
differences between denominations, this book
is a fascinating look at where Christianity
is right now. How different are Catholic and
Eastern Orthodox churches? Lutherans and
reformed denominations? Quakers and
Mennonites? Can you be a Christian without
belonging to a church?
The Complete Guide to the Prayers of Jesus Do
you ever wonder what the difference is
between one denomination and another? Why are
there so many kinds of Baptist or
Presbyterian or Lutheran churches? Where do
those names come from, anyway? You can find
answers in this concise but comprehensive
guide. Learn about the leaders, teachings,
and history of most of the church families in
America. In addition to membership
statistics, you'll find a brief explanation
of how the denomination began a short summary
of its teaching on God, the Bible, the
church, and other important topics a quick
overview of some of its distinctive
characteristics Whether you're looking for a
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new church or enriching your fellowship with
believers from other traditions, you'll be
much better prepared with this revised and
expanded edition of The Complete Guide to
Christian Denominations.
Reader's Digest Complete Guide to the Bible A
great quotation can provoke thought, brighten
a day, even change a life—and here are more
than 6,000 great quotes from the wide world
of Christianity. This brand-new compilation
of quotations both ancient and modern
features nearly 500 categorized topics both
biblical and contemporary—from Abiding
through Zeal—with cross references and
subject and author indexes. Featuring
quotations from the early church fathers
through the 21st century’s best writers, The
Complete Guide to Christian Quotations is
ideal for speakers, writers, and book
lovers—who can find great leads on worthy
volumes.
The Complete Guide to Godly Play Is your
faith stagnant? Do you spend most days
disconnected from God and yearning for a
closer relationship with him? Too often
Christians live a lukewarm existence mired in
a rut of being unfulfilled restlessness.Faith
is a gift from God. In God's grace, we
already possess faith, but leave our
spiritual growth unwrapped. How do we live
with a vibrant faith? Fuel Your Faith - a
Practical Guide to Igniting a Healthy
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Spirituality is a guidebook to fan the flames
of your faith. This book is not a deep
theological discourse about spiritual
disciplines, but a quick resource for ideas
to stir the embers of belief God gives each
of us. In Fuel Your Faith, you will:*Discover
a potpourri of spiritual practices to move
you from stuck to unstuck. *Gather ideas
applicable right away to your life to awaken
your spirit.*Learn ways to pray, study,
connect, and celebrate God's presence.*Find
inspiration, encouragement, and courage to
explore your faith *Explore transformational
ideas to kindle the awakening of our
spirit.Fuel Your Faith will empower you to
move from the chilliness of shallow faith to
the warmth, power, and comfort of a blazing
fire.We can cultivate a healthy spirituality.
God wants our faith to grow and our lives
glow with his love. What a marvelous gift God
gives us - let's fan the flames of our
faith.
Fuel Your Faith Gathers background
information about each chapter of the Bible,
explains unfamiliar words and phrases, and
includes a timeline of Biblical events
The Complete Guide to Christian Denominations
How To start to love yourself unconditionally
I am absolutely sure that this book will help
everyone to get to know yourself better and
on a deeper level, improve your
relationships, accept yourself and others,
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love your life and be happy while enjoying
"peace of mind," get rid of fear and stress,
find the meaning of your life, solve
different problems, and, finally, find God
within you. While reading this book you can
find the answers to many of your questions
because this book is based on the Bible, a
universal book of life created by God and
proven by billions of people of different
nations for thousands of years. All the
relationships including all the problems in
the relationships were given to you by God to
show you that you need to learn how to love
yourself. That is the main purpose of life.
The only thing that we learn in this life is
to love. What is loving yourself? There is
always a misconception about it, but loving
yourself is a most important thing in your
life and this book will prove it. I am sure
many of us have read the Bible; but so, fewer
people actually understood very famous quote
Mark 12:31 "Love your neighbor as yourself."
If you really spend some time thinking about
this phrase, maybe sleep on it, what do you
think this phrase is about? You should love
yourself first. Always. You need to learn how
to love yourself first, and only afterwards
you could love your neighbor. Therefore, if
you don't love yourself, it's not possible to
love others. There is simply no such way.
There is a common misconception nowadays that
relationships are supposed to bring love to
our life. When it doesn't happen, we become
miserable. The truth is that, according to
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the Bible, romantic relationships are never
the source of love. Remember: Love your
neighbor as yourself. First, you love
yourself and only then you could love your
boyfriend or girlfriend. So, true source of
love is within us! Nowadays people are
looking for love in the relationships without
having love in their soul and, of course,
they fail to find it. Relationships are not a
source of love, but a reflection of our soul
and mind. Therefore, if we don't have a love
in ourself, we are never going to find love
in our relationships. And that is the word of
Christ. You will see that money is creation
of God Money always existed and will exist
forever. Because money was created by God.
During our life, we always interact with each
other. Two things in this are always true:
nothing is free, and nothing goes unnoticed.
If you go to the grocery store to buy some
milk, you must pay some money. If money
didn't exist, this simple transaction of
buying milk would be very hard to solve. In
that case you, would interact with many
others like farmers who produced this milk,
sellers who sell the milk, etc. You would
need to do chores and help them in order to
get some milk from them. How could you get a
milk in this situation? That's why God
created money as a universal solution where
you can get what you need and keep going. You
will learn how to accept yourself, forgive
yourself, and be kind to yourself What are
the concrete actions of loving yourself? The
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first and foremost is self- forgiveness. You
need to forgive yourself for not matching
that image of a perfect you. Because just
having that image of a perfect you is a sign
of self-hate. If you accept who you are, you
are totally happy with who you are. Learn how
to start to love yourself
unconditionally.Scroll up and click the buy
button now
The Complete Book of Everyday Christianity
DIVWhen it comes to caring for their bodies,
women want to know that the advice they get
is medically sound AND in line with their
values and their faith. This groundbreaking
new reference offers guidance readers can
trust as two Christian
obstetrician/gynec/div
The Christian Writer's Market Guide 2012 In
this clear, comprehensive guide, church
financial management expert Jack Henry
explains all the basics of building a solid
church budgeting system.The book includes
sample forms with complete instructions and
commentary.
The Megachurch Book Christ's death on the
cross offers victory over bitterness,
addictions, occult bondage, and debilitating
strongholds. Encounter! Receive Christ's
Freedom will show you how to apply Christ's
victory to your own life. This book is an
excellent resource for someone who is bound
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by sinful habits or who simply needs to live
an abundant life. It explains clearly how to
receive the fullness of the Holy Spirit and
then to walk in the Spirit's power. It's a
great resource to use individually or in a
retreat setting. In the back of the book,
there's a coach's section to help guide
someone else through the contents of this
book. Topics include: Repentance and
forgiveness; The power of the cross over sin,
Satan, and demonic strongholds; How to
receive inner healing; Freedom from the fear
of death; How to be filled with the Spirit.
The Complete Book of Christian Parenting and
Child Care "This practical book offers church
leaders a comprehensive resource for planning
faith-based retreats to renew and refresh the
spirit. In a down-to-earth, conversational
style, experienced retreat leader Rachel
Gilmore covers everything one needs to know
about: forming a retreat leadership team;
determining a planning timeline; choosing a
theme; identifying a retreat center including a state-by-state listing; handling
publicity, pricing, registration, room
assignments, and supplies; and developing
session activities and assigning leaders."
"The book includes complete and creative
sample retreats for women, men, youth,
families, older adults, and even personal
getaways."--BOOK JACKET.
Baptist History from the Foundation of the
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Christian Church to the Present Time With
busy work lives, extra-curricular activities
and other pressing demands on the schedule,
how does the family live and celebrate the
gospel of Jesus Christ at home? With the
constant demands and pressures of our daily
lives, how do we remind ourselves of our
identities as believers? At Home with God
seeks to provide fun and simple ways for
Christian families to retell and celebrate
God's Redemptive Story in the home. By
translating ancient rhythms of our Faith into
accessible, easy-to-use tools, At Home with
God helps families rediscover the vibrancy of
our Faith in everyday life. Through simple
daily, weekly and seasonal rhythms, At Home
with God reaches back to our rich heritage of
faith and helps us discover our identities
and roles in God's Redemptive Progress. At
Home with God provides insight and practical
guidance into adapting these family rhythms
to create home environments that foster
family fun and creativity. Though the Story
is thousands of years old, it is as relevant
as ever. From the businessman to the teacher,
and from children to the pastor or
theologian, At Home with God helps believers
of all ages rediscover the beauty of the
Great Redemptive Story in home and community
life.
Basic Budgeting for Churches Now updated for
2012 and ideal for writers, publishers,
agents, and teachers, "The Christian Writer's
Page 20/28

Read PDF The Complete Guide To Christian
Denominations
Market Guide" includes information on more
than 400 book publishers, more than 600
periodicals, and hundreds of agents,
contests, conferences, editorial services,
niche markets, self-publishing services, and
more.
The Complete Guide to Christian Quotations Do
you know that you were well thought out in
the mind of God? Do you know you were not a
by-chance product? Do you know you have a God
purpose? Created On Purpose For Purpose holds
the keys that will unlock all the answers and
equip you to walk out your God purpose!
Everyone has a sense that they were born for
a purpose. But there is something more than
just a purpose. The God purpose was designed
specifically for you, and it's your
responsibility to live out this assignment!
From her own experience in discovering her
God purpose, author Lisa Singh has outlined
the steps to take to discover your God
purpose. This easy-to-read guide will
instruct you to explore why God designed a
special purpose for you and how you can come
to understand it. Once you know your place in
the world, you can begin to live your purpose
and thereby bless not only yourself, but the
world you live in. Realize who you are and
learn practical applications for victorious,
fulfilling living. Whether studying alone or
in a small Bible study, you'll find the tools
you need to find your God purpose and start
living your life the way it was intended to
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be lived—on purpose!
The Complete Christian Self Love Book The
ultimate reference and guide to the book of 1
Enoch (The Ethiopic Book of Enoch) containing
the author's notes and insights on the
ancient text, commentary, parallel Bible
verses, history, prophecy, and the Calendar
of Enoch. The author has included an amazing
section on the application of the Calendar of
Enoch to the prophecy of Daniel and "Daniel's
Week of Years." Joseph Lumpkin is the author
of the best selling books, "The Lost Book of
Enoch - A Comprehensive Transliteration,"
"The Second Book of Enoch," and "The Third
Book of Enoch." Now he brings us his
extensive knowledge in Enochian literature in
this single-source reference for those
seeking more information on the Book of Enoch
and its contribution to the Christian and
Jewish faiths.
How to Find the Right Church This
authoritative guidebook to U.S. religious
groups is now available in a brand-new,
updated edition.
The Book of Enoch
The Complete Guide to Writing and Selling the
Christian Novel Get immediate access to
information through highly relevant, concise
explanations of how Christianity works in
practice. More than 100 topics are covered,
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including:PrayerThe BibleImportant
DoctrinesGod’s WillEmotionsSex and
DatingChildrenMoneyWorkA good resource for
leaders and new Christians.
The Complete Christian Guide to Understanding
Homosexuality • Incorporates the latest in
Godly Play® theory and practice. • Revised
lessons throughout, plus one brand-new
lesson. Godly Play® is an imaginative
approach to working with children, an
approach that supports, challenges,
nourishes, and guides their spiritual quest.
It is more akin to spiritual direction
guidance than to what we generally think of
as religious education. Revised and updated,
The Complete Guide to Godly Play, Volume 2
offers new concepts, new terminology, new
illustrations, and a new structure that stem
from more than 10 years of using Godly Play
with children across the world. 30 to 40
percent of the text is new or revised,
including a new lesson, revised Introduction,
and a new full Appendix.
Christian Healing Many Christians are
grasping for an appropriate response to this
hot-button issue. The balance between
demonstrating the grace and kindness of God
and yet acknowledging biblical truth
regarding homosexual behavior is a delicate
one. But there are answers to this dilemma.
It is possible to extend God's love toward
those with same-sex attractions. And a first
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step toward offering hope and support is
learning more about homosexuality. These
questions and many more are answered in this
authoritative and comprehensive guide to
homosexuality from a Christian perspective,
written by authors who are not only experts
on homosexuality but also have the necessary
personal experience to bring the
compassionate touch of Christ to their
research
Cum! Money doesn’t have to hurt your
marriage. If you and your spouse are newly
married, you probably have a lot of questions
about how to make, spend, and invest money.
Financial expert Larry Burkett can help you
avoid the financial pitfalls many young
couples encounter. In this highly practical
guide, he helps you: Understand how God uses
money in a marriage Make wise choices about
credit cards Design a budget that you both
like Stop bad habits before they start Teach
your children about finances Decide what type
of investments are right for you … and much
more. Starting Out Right offers solid
biblical direction and time-tested advice to
help you make wise financial choices that
will last a lifetime.
At Home with God SUDDENLY YOU FIND YOURSELF:
*RELOCATING TO A NEW COMMUNITY*DEPARTING FROM
YOUR CURRENT CHURCH*BEGINNING YOUR JOURNEY AS
A NEW BELIEVER WHAT DO ALL OF THESE HAVE IN
COMMON?It's time to begin your search for a
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new church! Be warned, any old church will
not do. Finding the right one can be the
difference between a life of joy and blessing
and that of spiritual disaster. Where do you
begin? Enter How to Find the Right Church,
wherein Pastor Don Thomas draws from the well
of Scripture and his 35 years of ministry to
serve as both your companion and guide during
your time of transition. In these pages
you'll discover: *Four reasons for leaving a
church*A hands-on strategy for mapping out
your search*Eight essential marks of a good
church*What to do when you find the right
church*What to do if you can't find the right
churchEach short chapter also includes a list
of helpful questions to pose to church
leaders along with suggested resources for
those who want to dig a little deeper. You
will also want to add this book to your
family devotions. These timeless principles
will help equip your children with the tools
to find that right church when they leave
home.Let the search begin
The Complete Guide to Bible Translations “I
am thrilled to know that The Complete Book of
Everyday Christianity is being relaunched. A
well-worn first edition of this book sits
next to my office desk and I consult it
often. There is no better collection of
everyday issues examined from a Christian
perspective. A wide variety of topics are
addressed with a cleverly balanced
combination of academic and practical
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perspectives, informed by thoughtful biblical
and theological reflection. This is a
wonderfully useful tool. I am pleased that it
will be available to resource a new
generation of Christians who are eager to
understand more about what it means to follow
Christ in every aspect of life.” — Alistair
Mackenzie, Senior Lecturer: School of
Theology, Mission and Ministry, Laidlaw
College, Christchurch, New Zealand. Also
Director of Faith at Work (NZ)
The Christian Woman's Complete Guide to
Health This is the Christian Community
Survival Guide. Everything you need to know
to prepare and survive the end of days
waiting on our Lord Jesus' soon return. Give
a man a fish and you feed him for a day.
Teach a man to fish and you feed him for a
lifetime.Pack this guide into your kit, for
in this guide is everything you need to know
to survive.
The Complete Leader's Guide to Christian
Retreats The Megachurch Book juxtaposes the
way of the scripture to the way of the modern
day church, particularly the megachurch. A
broad range of subjects are explored
including church membership, lavish
buildings, dual church locations, the absence
of men in the church, neglect of community,
the corporate orientation of the megachurch,
the tax exempt charter, and many more
intriguing topics. The book primarily focuses
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on trends and practices that are found in
African American community based
megachurches. Certain topics are written in
prose and biblical metaphoric style for
greater impact. The more biblical versed a
reader is, the more the book will resonate.
In order to accommodate various levels of
biblical familiarity, the author includes a
Discussions and Supporting Scriptures section
at the conclusion of each topic. The
Megachurch Book was written to open dialogue,
invoke discourse, and inspire church
attendees to not only consider the
appropriateness of certain megachurch
practices, but to also question such
practices.
Denominations Comparison This total child
care book offers Christian- centered,
medically authoritative advice on every
aspect of parenting, from choosing an
obstetrician to disciplining teenagers. As
parents of eight children, William and Martha
Sears draw on thirty years of practical and
professional experience, resulting in a
valuable reference book no family should be
without.
Dave Ramsey's Complete Guide to Money A clear
understanding of God 's grace is empowering
but explanations of grace often do more to
muddy the water than clarify the meaning. The
words grace, mercy and salvation are used
interchangeably in ways inconsistent with the
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original Hebrew and Greek. Frequently grace
is defined as unmerited favâˆ ̈ however, when
we focus on how unworthy we are to receive
it, we make it more about us than about God
and risk missing the full impact of his
favor. The Complete Guide to Grace is a
refreshing, motivating and comprehensive
study that clears up misconceptions about
grace. It reveals foundational truths about
grace, mercy and forgiveness that can
radically change your life. It will help you
discover for yourself what Abraham discovered
about grace, faith and obedience. Worksheets
throughout the book make it useful as a
personal or group study guide.
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